MINUTES OF JANUARY 18, 1967 MEETING OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER

The meeting of the Board of Directors of Space Center Rotary Club was held in the Conference Room of the Nassau Bay Motor Hotel, Houston, Texas.

Mr. Martin Gracey acted as President and Mr. H. Don Kirk acted as Secretary.

The following Directors were present:

Dick Allen Martin Gracey Frank Morgan Bill Swenson Bill Clifford Harry Jennings Don Kirk

It was moved and seconded that we charge \$2.00 for the Club Directory. Motion passed. It was moved, seconded, and passed to bill each member for the directory. Along these lines, it was decided to have Harry Jennings act as official club photographer.

Wahib Attar and Dr. Rex Strader were approved for membership subject to approval of the Classification Committee.

The Board discussed the nominees for Director of Zone 3. We recommend, #1 Edwin G. Bracher, #2 Joseph M. Hirschinger, and #3 Frank L. Anzalone.

The Board endorsed the efforts of the Vocational Guidance Committee for its vacational day at the high school.

The Board accepted the resignation of Pinkney McGathy.

There being no further business to come before the meeting, it was adjourned.

Secretary.